
On April 20, Tyler received a tornado warning. The DrumBeat staff was on campus at the time and 

immediately started reporting on the storm.   

The staff posted the alert to The DrumBeat's Instagram story. The story then included static posts and 

videos of students taking shelter.  

  

 

Here are the links to the two videos: 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/14GD50r4JigOVo6Lq6sBcWjOed0GAEGQU?usp=sharing 

 


